
 

Attendance 

Attendance will continue to be a key 

focus of this academic year.  We will 

monitor all children’s attendance as 

children who are in school, learn 

more and are more equipped for 

life-long experiences. 

We ask you to book holidays outside 

of the school term, within the school 

breaks to allow this to happen.  

Thank you.  

 

Dates for your diary: 

11.09.24 Cross country trials for Y3, 4, 5, 6. 

11.09.24 Pocket money shop begins 

12.09.24 Y1 Scavenger hunt at school 

16.09.24 Y5 and Y3 stoneage visitor to school 

17.09.24 Meet the teacher events – dates 

below 

25.09.24 Eden camp trip year 6 
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 Welcome back to the new 

school year. 

We really hope you all had a 

wonderful summer break and 

are excited about the new 

school year ahead. 

There is lots to look forward to 

this year – with OPAL play 

starting, a new 2 year old 

nursery, Phizzi lab for science as 

well as all of the planned 

experiences we have for 

children. 

We thank you for your support 

in everything we do. 

Meet the teacher meetings. 

Tuesday 17th September 

Year 1 and 2 3.30pm-4.00pm 

(In Year two room) 

Year 3 and 4 4.00pm-4.30pm 

(Year 3 classroom) 

Year 5 and 6 4.30pm-5.00pm 

(Year 6 classroom) 

We are delighted to plan our meet the 

teacher events next week.  During this time, 

teachers will share a little bit about their new 

year groups as well as homework and 

reading expectations. 

This is an opportunity for you to ask any 

questions that you may have and to meet 

your child’s class teacher. 

If you need to bring children with you (older 

children, please do attend) and they aren’t 

able to sit and listen, we can find a space for 

them to play during the meeting. 

We hope you are able to attend. 


